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Relationships and PSHE 

Curriculum  

As you know we use Ten Ten Plus 

resources to teach our Relationships 

Education and Personal, Social, Health 

and Economic Education (PSHE).  Ten 

Ten Plus has been approved by the 

Catholic Education Service, and our staff 

have been trained to deliver the 

programme.  

Ten Ten provides an Online Parent Portal 

to keep you informed and updated about 

the work we are doing in school.  

The portal includes: 

• An overview of the programme of Life to 

the Full Plus 

• Guidance for parents on the content of 

lessons 

• Activities that can be undertaken at 

home to support the delivery of the 

programme 

The parent portal can be accessed at: 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent
-portal/  
You will need the following login 

credentials for our school: 

Username: SJSGTenTen 

Password: SJSGTenTen2024 

 

 

House Points  

Our school is divided into Houses. These 

are groups of children and staff who work 

together to earn points. Points are earned 

by demonstrating our school virtues. Our 

houses are named after the following words: 

Autonomy (A), Language (L), Inclusion (I), 

Virtue (V) and Experience (E).  

The words represent opportunities and 

characteristics that we want to develop for 

our children while in school.  

Last term the following points were earned 

across the school: 

 A = 821 

L = 780 

I = 814 

V = 714 

E = 794  

Well done to Autonomy House for winning 

last term’s House Cup!  

Friday 19th January 2024  

 

Happy Friday!  

We hope you have been enjoying the frosty weather as much as us at school, the 

children always thoroughly enjoy exploring the ice patterns and how beautiful the world 

looks under a blanket of frost!  

Currently we are struggling to be able to provide children with spare clothes, if they 

have an accident or get too dirty. If you have any old clothes in the house that are no 

longer required, we would be so grateful for donations to our ‘spare clothing’ supply. 

Please send what you can to the school office.  

As always thank you for your ongoing support of our school.  

A message from Mrs. Otter—Head Teacher  

 

Important Date  

Monday 22nd January 2024 

Year 6 parents are invited to a meeting at 

5pm to discuss this year’s residential trip.  

 

Parent Teacher and Friend 

 Association  

 

Thank you to the parents who attended 
our first meeting last week.  Mrs. Simpson 

and Miss Moloney thoroughly enjoyed 
meeting with you.  There were lots of  

wonderful suggestions of events that could 
take place across the school year. So 

please watch this space!  
 

If you are interested in being part of this 
group and were unable to attend the  

meeting, please email the school office on 
office@sjsg.beds.olicatschools.org to   

express your interest. Miss Moloney and 
Mrs. Simpson will then be in touch with 

you.  
 

Thank you!  

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
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